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Attachment 5 – Gordon Street Corridor Renderings 
The images and three-dimensional forms are only intended to illustrate policy concepts. Nothing in this image should be construed to represent City of Guelph 

support or approval for any individual project, building, or use that is illustrated. All individual proposals will be assessed on a case-by-case basis, based on the 

policy framework and policies outlined in the City of Guelph Official Plan. 

Looking South from Poppy Drive: 

 

Image Description: The image displays a conceptual rendering of the Gordon Street corridor looking south from 

Poppy Drive. It depicts a mix of building types (apartments, townhouses) in the developable areas of the Clair-

Maltby Secondary Plan. The protected Natural Heritage System is also depicted. It shows vehicular and active 

transportation corridors with tree planting. The corridor extends to Maltby Road.   
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Looking North from Maltby Road: 

 

Image Description: The image displays a conceptual rendering of the Gordon Street corridor looking north from 

Maltby Road. It depicts a mix of building types (apartments, townhouses) in the developable areas of the Clair-

Maltby Secondary Plan. The protected Natural Heritage System is also depicted. It shows vehicular and active 

transportation corridors with tree planting. The corridor extends to Poppy Drive.   


